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West Coast Huron Energy Inc.


August 15th, 2008
Ms. Kirsten Walli
Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

P.O Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street

26th Floor

Toronto, Ontario

M4P 1E4

Re: West Coast Huron Energy 2009 Rebasing Application EB-2008-0248
Dear Ms. Walli,

West Coast Huron Energy is currently in the process of preparing its 2009 Rebasing Application.  In doing so, a few items need to be discussed with the WCHE Board prior to filing the application.  Consequently West Coast Huron Energy is requesting an extension of its filing deadline to September 10th, 2008. 
Should you have any questions concerning these matter please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.

Sincerely,

West Coast Huron Energy Inc.
Original Signed
Per:
Larry McCabe,


President 
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